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No. NHIII/P/16/80 Dated the 26th July, 1984

To.
Secretaries of all States, Public Works Departments dealing with National Highways.

Subject : Recommendations of Vohra Committee regarding National Highway works costing less than Rs. 10 lakhs for which
administrative approval is accorded.

1 am directed to refer to-this Ministry's letter No. RW/NHIII/Coord/34/84 dated 24th March 1984 on
the subject mentioned above and to say that the orders contained therein supersede the orders conveyed in
this Ministry's letters No. NHILI/P/16/80 dated 6.1.83 and No. NHIII/P/16/80 dated 28.3.83.
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